
Dear Parent/Carer 

Parent Helpers 

We are fortunate to have a group of parents who are able to assist with trips outside 

school.  However, the number of volunteers will have to increase in the next year in 

order to continue to provide these opportunities for your child.  Please consider offering 

your support if you are able.  The office staff will provide you with the necessary forms in  

line with South Lanarkshire Council procedures.  My thanks to those who have been able 

to help the school throughout the past number of years. 

The Big Battery Hunt 

Thank you for your support with this initiative.  Battery boxes should be returned now.  

Please write the number of batteries collected on the box. 

Lunch Price 

Please note that the cost of a school lunch has increased to £1.65 

Sports Days 

Sports' afternoons will take place on Thursday 7th June (P4-7) and Friday 8th June (P1-

3). These dates are provisional due to weather conditions. Parents/carers are welcome 

to attend from 1.15pm onwards.  

Track and Field Success 

I’m delighted to announce that our Track and 

Field team performed very well on Thursday 

24th May at an event in East Kilbride.  The 

team participated very enthusiastically and 

were a credit to the school. Well done! 



Dates for your diary 

Saturday 2nd June—The Strawberry Fayre (10.30am-1pm) 

Wednesday 7th June—P7 at the ‘Wear Yellow Walk’ 

Thursday 7th June—Sports’ Afternoon for P4-7 

Friday 8th June—Sports’ Afternoon for P1-3 

Tuesday 26th June—P7 Leavers’ Assembly (am) 

Thursday 28th June—School Closes at 1pm 

 

Yours faithfully, 

G Murray 

Head Teacher 

The Strawberry Fayre 

Members of the Parent Group have been working hard again this year to 

prepare for the annual Strawberry Fayre.  A huge thank you to everyone 

who donated a prize at our last Dress Down Day.  Your support is very much 

appreciated.  The Fayre opens at 10.30 am on Saturday 2nd June. 

A visit from Monty 

Children in Primary 2 had a visit from Monty the 

dog recently.  His visit helped them create some 

amazing pieces of writing.  

Updates 

We will be using the school app to provide updates during a busy final month of the 

term.  Changes to Sports’ Afternoons/Days will be announced in this way if necessary. 


